From: Stephen Shaw <shawengineering@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 4:09 AM

**To:** secretary < secretary@CFTC.gov >

**Subject:** Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

RIN 3038-AC61

I feel strongly against the Retail Forex proposal. We should be given the freedom and right to chose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for our individual desired risk. USA stands for freedom - does it not? You are taking that freedom away from us with this proposal - that's not the American way.

Regards, Stephen

Download the new Windows Live Looking for a place to manage all your online stuff?